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The Entrance - Rock Groyne 

In the 2015/16 Budget, the NSW Government allocated $2.4 million to construct a rock groyne on South Entrance Beach, located just to the south 

of the Surf Life Saving Club tower.

The rock groyne is planned be 100 metres long and is expected to increase the length of time that sand stays on South Entrance Beach without 

requiring renourishment.

The Department is giving everyone the opportunity to learn more about the proposed rock groyne project and have their say with the on-line forum 

open until 31 October 2016.

To add your comment please "drag and drop" one of the icons onto the map after you have clicked "Get Started Now".

Have your say

We are now giving everyone the opportunity to have their say about the proposed rock groyne.

Click or tap on the map below to go to an interactive map where you can add your comments.

An image of the interactive map to leave comments about the proposed rock groyne.

Community drop in information session

A community information session was held on Wednesday, 14 September 2016, from 4pm to 8pm at Diggers@the Entrance.

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Refer to our factsheet on the proposed rock groyne  and the Review of Environmental Factors.

You're welcome to call us on 1300 886 235 or email us for more information.
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